
 

 

09 February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,            Assalamu Alaikum (may peace be upon you), 

 

RE: EYFS Parent Workshop  

As we move into the final half of this academic year, we want to ensure that we do all we can to make your 

child’s time at school successful and where possible, you as parents are able to connect with your child’s teacher 

and understand the curriculum.  

For this reason, we are inviting parents to the school to take part in a workshop tailored to help parents 

understand what your child is learning in school and ways in which you can support this learning. 

The workshop will take place on Thursday, 22nd February 2024 from 8.45am-9.30am. 

If you would like to attend the workshop, please complete the form via the link below.  Please ensure the form 

is completed by Friday, 16th February, 2024. 

Form for completion: https://forms.office.com/e/hkidjt2YBu  

If you are unable to attend, please do not worry, all workshop materials will be sent out via text messages. 

We look forward to seeing you all.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 

Mrs Smeena Riaz 

Principal 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/hkidjt2YBu

